CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING FEBRUARY 28, 2005 8:00 P.M.

The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township held their regular monthly meeting on February 28, 2005 at the Town Hall. Present were Jim Heiman Chair, Dave Nicolai Vice Chair, Dave Kammueller and Bob Dubbels Planning Commission members. Bob Dubbels was acting as secretary as Maralee Rother, Secretary, was attending a meeting with the Castle Rock Town Board. Also present were Dianne Lamb and Doug Peterson.

Chair Jim Heiman called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.

Dave Nicolai made a motion and Dave Kammueller seconded to recess the regular meeting so that the Planning Commission could open a public hearing to review the request of Dave Finnegan, 25251 Chippendale Avenue West, Farmington MN, 55024, for a Conditional Use Permit for a mobile home to be moved to the above address. Motion carried 4 ayes.

Dave Nicolai made a motion and Dave Kammueller seconded to reconvene the regular meeting at 8:15 p.m. Motion carried 4 ayes.

The Planning Commission talked to Doug Peterson regarding an inquiry on starting a car repair business at his residence at 3288 220th Street West, Farmington, MN 55024. The Commission recommended that he come to the Township office to apply for a Conditional Use Permit.

Dave Nicolai made a motion and Bob Dubbels seconded to adjourn. Motion carried 4 ayes.

Respectfully submitted, Bob Dubbels / Maralee Rother Secretary